¢ THE WATER GROUP LILC

251 E. 4TH STREET * RIPON, CA 95366 - TEL. 844.799.3777

January 25, 2017

Mr. Thomas Esqueda

Director Public Utilities

City of Fresno

Via email: Thomas.Esqueda@fresno.gov

RE: Grant Application Leaky Acres

Mr. Esqueda,

Per our conversation this is to confirm that advancing the project is contingent upon the awarding of a
USBR Grant; that all matching funds required for the USBR Grant shall be provided by The Water Group
LLC; and should The Water Group fail to provide the required matching funds the City of Fresno shall
be free and clear to reject the USBR Grant without penalty and the project will not proceed.

The contributions of The City of Fresno are providing the site and data collection. If special equipment
is required to accomplish this task it will be paid for by The Water Group. This shall be for valves,
measuring equipment and other items to be determined between The Water Group LLC and Mr. Glenn
Knapp with The City of Fresno.

If any further clarification is required please let me know so | can amend this statement promptly.

Sincerel®,

Gary Luiz

Managing Partner

The Water Group LLC

PO Box 1434 Ripon CA 95366
gary@floatingislandswest.com




